From: ann jones
Sent: 18 February 2019 11:32
To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: 35 South Hill Park NW3 2018/5806/P

To whom it may concern
I object to this application on the following grounds:

e It is out of keeping and character to other extensions in
this road.

e It is larger than other extensions and therefore sets a
precedent

¢ As the intended extension will be all glass it will cause
light pollution.

¢ I feel that this extension does not contribute to the
character of the area, rather it is detremental to our
conservation area.

Yours faithfully
Ann Jones
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